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 Dr. Stephen Rich received his MS in Population Genetics from Purdue University, and 
subsequently received his PhD in Quantitative Genetics from the same institution.  Dr. Rich’s 
expertise is genetic epidemiology with a focus on genetic basis of diabetes and its complications.  
His current research includes Principal Investigator and Chair of the Steering Committee for the 
Type 1 Diabetes Genetics Consortium, co-Principal Investigator and Chair of the Steering 
Committee for the IRAS (Insulin Resistance Atherosclerosis) Family Study, and an investigator 
on several project studying the genetic basis of diabetic nephropathy. 
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